
 

 

Report for Full Council Meeting.  
 
Licensing Committee 
 
There has only been one Licence Review since last Council Meeting. The 
sub-committee had a two day hearing reviewing the license for The Crewe 
Arms, Madeley, Newcastle. There were representations from Environmental 
Health, the Police and local residents. The sub-committee decided to revoke 
the license on the grounds of: The prevention of public nuisance and the 
prevention of crime and disorder. 


